
Website: www.holyfamilyhalewood.org.uk Twitter: @HFHalewood Parent App: Contact school for more information 

 

 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY – THURS 7th MARCH 2024 

Just a reminder from the events tab on the app, 

that the children can dress up for World Book Day. 

They can wear their favourite character costume or 

PJ’s/dressing gown for the day. (Please remember 

that you do not need to purchase new items for this 

day). Time will be dedicated in class to reading and a 

love of reading. To also promote this day, we would 

like you to encourage your child to bring in a 

book/comic/magazine that they enjoy reading. This 

will develop a love for reading across the school and 

will promote great book talk with their peers. 

 
_______________________________________ 

£1 LUNCH DAY – THURS 7th MARCH 2024 

To coincide with World Book day, the school kitchen 

will be offering the following meals for £1. All 

children in Reception, Yr1 and Yr 2 get free school 

meals already. If any child who normally has packed 

lunch in Yrs3 – 6 would like to have this £1 lunch, 

your child must inform the class teacher of their 

choice on Thursday morning. Those children in Yr 3 – 

6 who normally pay for school meals – your account 

will be charged £1 rather than the usual £2.20.  

Choice 1: Sausage roll, salad, chips and beans, 

cupcake and drink 

Choice 2: Vegetarian sausage roll, salad, chips and 

beans, cupcake and drink 

Choice 3: Leek and potato soup, salad, tuna, cheese 

or ham panini, cupcake and drink 

 

ATTENDANCE NEWS 

The race begins for our Pizza Party 

competition for attendance. Remember any 

class that gets 100% receives 2 green marks 

that week!! Attendance for this week from 

the 26th Feb to 1st March is as follows: Come 

on children make sure your class gets in the 

green zone for your Pizza Party!! 
Green – 97%+, Yellow – 94%+, Red - 93.9% & below 

Class % 

score 

Rating Total amount 

of green won 

this term 

Year 6 87%  1 

Year 5D 

 

99%  3 

Year 5Mc 

 

99%  9 

Year 4  

 

100%  7 

Year 3/4 

 

90%  3 

Year 3 

 

98%  3 

Year 2 

 

97%  4 

Year 1/2 

 

99%  5 

Year 1 

 

96%  4 

Rec K  

 

99%  3 

Rec M 

 

97%  2 

YEAR 6 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Just a reminder from the events tab on the 

app, that all parents and family of children in 

Year 6 are welcome to join us for their class 

assembly next Friday 8th March. The theme 

will be International Women's Day followed by 

the Superstar assembly with the parents.  

__________________________________ 

LEGO/ YR6 SATS CLUB – 11th MARCH 

Please note due to a staff training Twilight 

session, these clubs will be off on this date. 
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‘With Christ at the centre, we live, love and learn together, 
reaching out to all. Together, with Jesus, we can do it!’ 

 
‘Only the best is good enough’  
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BOOK FAIR 2024 

We are delighted to announce that the book fair will 

be coming to our school on the 14th March until the 

19th March. The children will have a chance to 

browse the books on offer, and we encourage you to 

take this opportunity to promote a love of reading 

with your child. Sale times will be after school each 

evening on those dates.  

_______________________________________ 

YEAR 2 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the children in Year 2 who performed a 

lovely assembly all about St Davids Day. The 

children read with great confidence and enthusiasm. 

Many thanks for all the support with £1 donation 

for the school fund in exchange for wearing non 

unform today. If you haven’t yet made the £1 

payment, please do so on the ParentPay app or send 

in £1 cash. Thanks 

 
 

 MARIE CURIE APPEAL 

Starting next week, we will be selling 

Daffodils in school, to help raise as much 

money as we can for the Marie Curie Hospice 

in Woolton Village. 

The School Council will be visiting classes each 

afternoon, so the children can purchase a 

Daffodil. 

We would be very grateful for any donations 

received. 

 
__________________________________ 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

The photographer will be collecting any orders 

for the class photographs on Tuesday 5th 

March 2024 at 9:15am. If you haven’t sent 

your order in but would like to order the 

photographs, please ensure that you send this 

in by then.  
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